
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Happy Friday New Paltz High School Families! 

This week was full of self-expression and excitement as students, faculty, and

staff took part in Spirit Week activities. We were all reminded of the

appreciation we have for our school community. The Pep Rally was an

affirmation of solidarity, strength and a renewed commitment by all to be the

best version of ourselves each day. We are not perfect, but we strive for

excellence in our school and world. The momentum will carry us through.

 

Breathe, Live, Laugh,

Samuelle

  

October 8, 2021

A Message from Principal Simms
- 

CONTENT

Important Dates - 

Around NPHS - 



   Around NPHS
Student Government Spirit Days 

October 8- Homecoming Game at 6:30 pm

October 11- Indigenous Peoples' Day
 (no school for students)

October 13- PSATs

October 13- NPHS PTSA virtual meeting at 7 pm

October 15- End of Five Week marking period

October 21st at 6:30 pm- Financial Aid Night

Important Dates



Art in the CourtyardArt in the Courtyard
NPHS students and faculty created some wonderful Art this past Wednesday.






Physical Education students
completed a 5K walk/run/bike in
class. It was the first time for many
students. The P.E. staff is very proud
of their hard work and dedication
training for this the past few weeks.

Creative Writing class enjoying

meeting in their writing groups

outside. 




